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DATES 

May 

Friday 14th Pyjamarama Day 

Friday 28th break up for half term  

 

June 

Monday 7th return to school 

Friday 25th staff training day, 

  school closed  to pupils 

Monday 28th staff training day; 

  school closed  to pupils 

July 

Friday 23rd break up for Summer holiday 
 

Pyjamarama Day – Friday May 14th 
This year we will be joining in with 

Pyjamarama Day to help raise funds for The 

Book Trust, to put the spotlight on stories 

and reading and to enable the children to 

come to school in their pyjamas (or onesies) 

which we know many children love! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are suggesting a £1 donation for the day, 

which can be paid using ParentPay. 

Throughout the day, the children will be able 

to share favourite stories and celebrate all 

things books and reading. 

 

 
 

 

Packed Lunches 
Please can we remind 

parents not to put any 

kind of nuts in their child’s 

lunchbox. Thank you 

Staff Vacancy 
We are looking for someone to 

join our afterschool club, 

Trinity Plus, starting in June.  

The hours are Monday–Friday, after school, 

term-time only.  This role would suit someone 

who has experience of supervising children 

either in a school or play setting.  For more 

details please contact the school office. 
 

Staff News 
Many congratulations to Mrs Wheeler, who is 

expecting a baby, due in the 

Autumn.  Mrs Godsave will be 

returning from her maternity 

leave in the middle of July, and 

will be teaching in Rainbow class 

with Mrs O’Connor. 
 

Uniform 
Please can you make sure that 

all of your child’s uniform is 

clearly named so we can 

return it easily should it get 

lost.  Thank you. 
 

No Toys from Home 
A number of children have recently been 

bringing in toys from home and then trying to 

swap them with their friends.  Please can we 

ask that all toys are left at home and that 

children only bring to school the essentials 

that they will need for the day. 
 

COVID-19 Reminder 
Just a reminder of our dedicated School Out of 

Hours Covid-19 mobile, which is 07876 199618.  

If your child, or a member of your household 

receives a positive Covid-19 test result please 

inform the school as soon as possible. 
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TSA Plant Sale – Saturday 15th May 
 

On Saturday the 15th May, one of our Trinity 

parents will be holding a plant sale for the 

TSA. 

 

The sale will be on 

Westfield Road, Frome 

from 10:00am 
 

If you have any plants you would like to 

donate - house plants, bedding plants, fruit 

and vegetable plants - please get in contact 

with Simon Bates 

via Facebook 

(please see his 

post on the Trinity 

School Association 

Facebook page) 

Thank you! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Befriending Volunteers 

needed for local charity 
 

Purple Elephant, the people behind the Toy 

Library and Children’s Festival, urgently need new 

volunteers for their Befriending Service. The 

service supports children aged between 5 and 12 

years old with weekly chat and games with an 

experienced volunteer.  Initially run via Zoom, the 

sessions will soon be held face to face, and allow 

children some focused time with a trusted adult, 

talking through their worries or just playing 

games.  

Director Sue Willis said “We launched our 

Befriending Service at the end of last year and 

already have a waiting list! Our service makes a 

real difference to children who are feeling 

unsettled in the current climate and need some 

distraction from their worries or help working 

through their concerns. We’re very keen to hear 

from anyone with recent experience of working 

with children in this age group and who can offer 

an hour or so each week to support local children. 

Our service relies on the generosity of volunteers 

and we’re so grateful to our fabulous community 

for stepping forward to make the service work.” 

Purple Elephant are looking for volunteers with 

recent experience of working with children, such 

as retired teachers, nursery staff and social 

workers, or part time teaching assistants. Ideally 

volunteers will have a current DBS clearance and 

recent safeguarding training but these can be 

organised by Purple Elephant if necessary. If you 

fit the bill and are interested, please contact Sue 

on sue@fromechildrensfestival.org. 

 

mailto:office@trinityfirst.somerset.sch.uk
http://www.trinityfirstfrome.co.uk/
mailto:sue@fromechildrensfestival.org

